
The Trail 
Huguenot Trail Rotary Club 

                               

 
October 17,  2018 

Coming Events  
 

October 
Oct. 17 Connecting Hearts 
 J. Will Pitzer 
Oct. 20  Beds for Kids 
 8:30 am 
 Shops at the Arboretum  
 (9111 Midlothian Tpke)  
Oct. 24 World Polio Day 
 Nancy Wright Beasley 
Oct. 31 Fifth Wednesday 
 No Luncheon Meeting 
 Capitol Ale House Lunch 
 12:30 pm 
 

November 
Nov. 7   Bonnie Inge Bell 
 Christmas Mother 
Nov. 14 LeeAnn Sawyer 
 Bridging RVA 
Nov. 21 Mike Little 
 Global Grant Project 
Nov. 28 PDG Sandy Duckworth (7610) 
             The Rotary Foundation 

December 
Dec. 10 Christmas Mother Distribution 

MMFF Is Huge Success! 

   Kevin and Martin deserve a standing 
ovation for their outstanding 
efforts to make MMFF the 
best ever!  Members who 
sold advance tickets, and 
those who got out and vol-
unteered to serve drinks, 

pour beer, take 
up tickets and clean up trash 
also deserve our thanks.  
And, maybe a word of thank 
for the perfect weather, too? 
   District Governor Susan Z-
W and husband, Zach, came 

up from Lake Gaston for the event. She  
said, “We spent hours visiting and revisit-
ing everything and eating much more than 
we should have! The event was spectacu-
lar! We had a fun time visiting with Ro-
tarians, tasting all the delicious foods 
(which we thought were off the charts), 
listening to entertainment and enjoying an 
afternoon of relaxation, which has not 
been often during the past three months.” 



Mount Evans, Colorado: Rotary Peace Memorial 
 
This Rotary Peace Memorial, a sundial at the summit of Mount Evans, was placed 
there by the Rotarians of District 113 (Now D5450) in 1941 in honor of the Rotary 
International convention that was hosted by Denver Rotary in June of that year. It 
was dedicated by the then RI President Armando de Arruda Pereira of Sao Paulo, 
Brazil. 
 
The sun never sets on Rotary 

    

School Honors Gordon and Judy 
 
   Gordon and Judy have just been in-
ducted into the Manchester High School 
Athletic Hall of Fame! 
   Judy and Gordon taught at Robious 
Middle School and Midlothian and 
Manchester students came there to the 
after school training. Gordon said, 
“Many days, it felt like a three-ring cir-
cus!” In 1974, 75 and 76, their Man-
chester boys team won the Virginia 
High School league state champion-
ships. Two of the ‘76 team went to 
West Point and then served in the 
Army. One went to William and Mary 
and “set many gymnastics records.” 
Two are still coaching gymnastics and 
one works for Gordon and Judy at Richmond Olympiad. 
   Great recognition for two people who have dedicated their professional 
lives to working with young gymnasts.  Congratulations! 

The Traveling Rotarian 
 

   Lisa has been on the road and 
took The Rotarian along to visit the 
falls in Sioux Falls, SD.  Then she 
spied a Rotary billboard in Spokane, 
WA. 


